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BRONX DISTRICT ATTORNEY’S OFFICE TO RECEIVE  

ROBERT S. TUCKER PRIZE FOR PROSECUTORIAL EXCELLENCE  

FROM PACE UNIVERSITY’S LAW SCHOOL 

 

          The Bronx District Attorney’s Office and Bronx District Attorney Darcel D. Clark are being 

honored with the prestigious Robert S. Tucker Prize for Prosecutorial Excellence from The Elisabeth 

Haub School of Law at Pace University.  

 

          The Tucker Prize is awarded annually to an individual or a group of individuals who have 

made outstanding contributions to the field of criminal prosecution and who demonstrate excellence 

in prosecutorial practice. Honorees are selected each year by a jury comprised of former prosecutors 

and faculty members from the Elisabeth Haub School of Law.  

 

             Dean Horace E. Anderson Jr.  said, “District Attorney Clark, along with the entire Bronx 

County District Attorney’s Office consistently work towards the end goal of a fair and just criminal 

justice system for all, with an emphasis on criminal justice reform. The last two plus years of the 

global pandemic have been challenging for our entire criminal justice system, however, the Bronx 

County DA’s office has not skipped a beat and have stuck to DA Clark’s mission – pursuing justice 

with integrity. It is our privilege to recognize them, many of whom we are proud to call Haub Law 

alumni.” 

 

         The award will be presented to District Attorney Clark and members of the Office this 

evening at a ceremony at the Elisabeth Haub School of Law at Pace University. 
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